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Newsflash of the Austro-American Association of Boston

Dear Members and Friends,

Our 65th Anniversary
Annual Dinner Celebration

will be on the
6th of June 2009 at 5:00 pm

at the
MIT Endicott House, in Dedham

We enjoyed our 60th Anniversary Dinner at the MIT Endiciott House and we hope that you
will be able to join us again for this special celebration.

The detailed flyer with further information will be forthcoming.

!!! Attention Please !!!
We have changed the date of our Annual Event.  Please note the following 

NEW information:

April 2009
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Don't forget to visit our web site: www.Austria-Boston.org
Amazon shoppers: Please go to "A-AA Store", click on Amazon.com - The A‐AA will get up to 4% of your purchases. !!!

The detailed flyer with further information will be forthcoming.

In addition, we will have another

Stammtisch
on Friday, May 15th at 6:30 pm 

at the Ackers' at 67 Bridle Path, Sudbury
We have invited Marjorie Zohn to sing, accompanied by Renate Yasigian on the piano.

Please call Traude for reservation. For food contributions, please call Renate at: 617-527-4927.

Newport Music Festival 
will be held between July 10th and 26th

with an extensive selection of wonderful music presented by international artists. 
More information including the A-AA's selection of one of the performances will follow in our flyer.

The official site for the upcoming program is www.newportmusic.org.
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